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1/09/2021 

 

Len Perich 

United Electrical Contracting WA PTY LTD 

7 Port Pirie St 

Bibra Lake, WA, 6163 

 

Dear Mr. Perich 

 

It is my pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for United Electrical as an electrical contractor to our 
business. 

I have worked with United Electrical as part of Hidrive (formally Bosston) for over two years.  Len and his team 
have always conducted business in a professional manner and have always been willing to work within the 
constraints of our schedules to assist in ensuring our projects success. 
 
No job has ever been to big or to small for Len and his team.  They worked with us when we moved into our 
new building where office lighting, workshop lighting, single phase and 3 phase outlets were required.  They 
assisted with technical advice, cost saving suggestions and contributed to finding solutions where required.  
They have also been available on short notice to fix the small issues that arise from time to time. 
 
Len is someone who understands the needs of a business and is willing to work with you to meet the time 
constraints of a project and has always found a way to ensure someone is on site when it matters. 
 
I am happy to recommend Len and his team at United Electrical Contracting.  If you would like to speak with me 
about my experience, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

David Coleman 

Production Manager 

 

  


